



Board of Trustees

Donald Upton Chair

Jed Brummer Vice Chair

James Banghart Treasurer

J. Preston Clark Secretary

Jefferson Allen

Mark Delisi

Susan Emerson

Rev David Jadlocki

Sadie Halliday

Shirley Mahoney

Tim McMahon

Bob Schaumann

Laurie Kandoll Executive Director

September 29, 2015

Rotary Club of Jaffrey-Rindge P.O. Box 752 Jaffrey, NH 03452

Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for your generous donation to the Cathedral of the Pines. As a nonprofit organization, we rely on these gifts to maintain our operations and beautiful grounds, and to continue Dr. and Mrs. Sloane's mission. The Cathedral of the Pines is a national memorial dedicated to the memory and honor of all Americans who serve the Nation. In the search for peace, we are open to the public as a place of spiritual, cultural, and environmental appreciation.

Your gift will help us continue with the necessary renovations to the Hilltop House and Museum, as well as to provide the community with more programs and events.

Thank you again for your donation of \$300.00. We deeply appreciate your generosity, friendship, and support. If you are not on our email distribution list and would like to receive our monthly newsletter, please contact us and we will gladly add you to our list.

Donald Upton
Board of Trustees Chairman with the Rolling Caltheoral

Cathedral of the Pines is a 501 (c)3 non profit organization. Your donation is taxdeductible and this letter serves as your receipt. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

TEN HALE HILL ROAD RINDGE, N.H. 03461 TEL: 603.899.3300 FAX: 603.899.3311 info@cathedralofthepines.org www.cathedralofthepines.org